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Members Questionnaire – RIBA Croydon, Sutton & Bromley branch  

Dear RIBA member 

Please find below 5 questions regarding the RIBA and local branch.  We would welcome some feedback from 

you, in order to help you get the most out of your RIBA membership that you subscribe to every year.  We 

trust that you will be happy to fill in the questionnaire and return it to us.  Please feel free to contact us if you 

have any concerns or questions regarding the questionnaire. 

Question 1. What does the local branch of the RIBA mean for you ?   

(i.e:  Is it a place or club to assimilate knowledge?,  Is it just a marketing logo, because potential clients know 

it as a good standard to choose an architect from?,  Is it a place or club to meet like-minded professional 

people and exchange ideas?,  Is it a place or club to make professional contacts and friends?, and/or is it 

something else?) 

 

 

Question 2. What can the local branch of the RIBA do for you?   

(i.e:  building trips?  Lunches or dinner meetings?  Promotion of architecture at local level?  Getting involved in 

local community activities, including school and religious functions?  Meeting and discussing business 

opportunities with other local RIBA members?  CPD events?  and/or something else?) 

 

 

Question 3. What do you feel is missing from the local branch of the RIBA?   

(i.e:  building trips?  Lunches or dinner meetings?  Promotion of architecture at local level?, Getting involved in 

local community activities, including school and religious functions?  Meeting and discussing business 

opportunities with other local RIBA members?  CPD events? , and/or something else?) 

 

 

Question 4. What prevents you from attending local RIBA branch events and/or meetings?   

(i.e:  events and meetings are at the wrong time of day?  Family or other commitments?  I work from a large 

office, so the events are not suited to my needs?  The events are too focused on local issues, whereas I work 

in London?, and/or something else?) 

 

 

Question 5. Are there any other comments regarding the RIBA or the Local Branch?  

 

Thank you for taking time to fill in this questionnaire.  Please return your answers by email.  We like 

for you to feel that you are part of your local RIBA branch, so feel free to contact Bernard  

(b@abpriba.co.uk) or Lawrence (l.mawson@yahoo.co.uk) to discuss matters further or find out 

about the next meeting / event. 


